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What's On Bee Day Recap

Reminders

Bzzzzzzzzzz

Each class is well prepared for
Rosh Hashanah with
information, songs and projects.

We enjoyed sampling the
different simanim with our
friends. 

Our 3-5 year old classes walked
to practice Tashlich on
Willowglen!

Rabbi Motzen blew shofar for
us and we heard all the
different sounds that are made. 

If you haven't yet checked out our
updated website, please do!
nertamid.net/preschool
montessori@nertamid.net

Sep. 23, 2022
Parshat Nitzavim

So many buzzing bees flew in
on Tuesday! All the black and
yellow paraphernalia sure got
us in the spirit. 

Mr. Mike the Beekeeper from
Virginia told us all about his
beekeeping hobby. We
connected the science of
bees to Rosh Hashanah. Now
when we "Dip the Apple in the
Honey" we will think about
where that honey came from. 



So much fun!

Rabbi Motzen's

Shofar Blowing

Simanim Party

Morah Chana's NEW

Music & Movement Class

Birthday Bulletin

Board

Mazel Tov
Morah Ita Rice on her
engagement to Ben Weinstein!

Ms. Noa Goldman on her
grandson, Yitzchak's, wedding!

Tashlich Walk

כתיבה וחתימה טובה

Bee Costume Day

Acting Like Bees


